ESTIMATES COMMITTEE
Question Taken on Notice

Date: 12 June 2018

Subject: Carpark Howard Springs Recreational Reserve

From: Member for Nelson

To: Minister for Infrastructure, Planning and Logistics

Agency: Department of Infrastructure, Planning and Logistics

Number: 2.12

Question: How come the carpark at the Howard Springs Recreational Reserve

went from $1.1M last year to $0.63M this financial year and why has no
work started.

Answer:

The total budget remains as $1.121 million. At the time of Budget preparation the estimated
spend for June 2018 was $484 000 which is why $637 000 was the revoted figure in BP4.
The contract was awarded to Earthbuilt Pty Ltd on 7 December 2017. Works were
suspended due to the Wet season, however the contractor has commenced clearing on site

this week.
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